
Welcome to Acorn Class 

Our school day starts at 8.45am, we open the door at 8.40 

Mrs C Tyson is the class teacher, supported by: 

Mrs N Geldard—Monday-Friday 

                       Mrs C Woodward– Teaching on Wednesday Afternoon 

• Our school day ends at 3.15pm.  Please pick up your child from the infant play-

ground.  A wave is always helpful in the crowd, both for staff and the children. 

• Your child will do PE every Wednesday.  On this day please bring your child to 

school in their PE kit, with school jumper/cardigan and trainers.   

        A pair of tracksuit bottoms, dark in colour, may be worn. (Uniform policy) 

• Your child will take part in Muddy Monday (Forest School sessions) on Monday 

afternoons.  Please send children with a pair of wellies/appropriate footwear to leave 

in school for use in this session.  The session takes place in the Eco Zone in all 

weathers so Waterproofs/wetsuits can also be kept in school on your child’s peg.  As 

the weather gets colder you may wish to send layers in for particular sessions, 

which do not need to be kept in school. 

• If your child is having a school lunch, please see the school website for the daily 

menu choice.  It is helpful if you can discuss the choice with your child before school 

so they are confident about what they will choose at the point of ordering.  

• We do provide children with a piece of fruit each day, however if your child wishes to 

bring their own fruit of choice, that is fine. 

• May I remind you all we have a child in class with a serious PEANUT ALLERGY 

which could be life threatening.  Many of you have asked about sending cakes or 

treats in for Birthdays.  I ask that you do not send anything in which contains 

NUTS and that anything sent in is sent in the packaging so that I can check the 

ingredients myself.  Thank you for this in advance. 

We have been delighted to see how confident and happy your children have 

been starting school and we look forward to all the learning 

that will take place this year! 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The Early Years Team 


